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ANA is Searching for Speakers 
 
(Colorado Springs, Colorado) ANA’s National Speakers Bureau is accepting 
new applicants who are interested in helping people discover and explore the 
world of money. 
 
With the ever-increasing interest in numismatics, the American Numismatic 
Association is looking for additional people with prepared numismatic 
presentations who would like to be invited to share their expertise with 
others in their local community.  
 
The National Speaker’s Bureau (outreach@money.org) is available to assist 
schools, museums, civic organizations, Scout leaders, coin clubs and show 
organizers locate speakers for educational programs.  
 
Interested presenters can obtain an application from ANA’s Outreach 
Department or from the ANA website at www.money.org. (Select 
“Education” from the drop-down menu at “Explore the World of Money.”) 
 
The American Numismatic Association is a non-profit educational 
organization dedicated to educating and encouraging people to study and 
collect money and related items.  With nearly 33,000 members, the 
Association services the academic community, collectors and the general 
public with an interest in numismatics. The ANA helps all people discover 
and explore the world of money through its vast array of programs including 
its education and outreach, museum, library, publications, conventions and 
seminars. 
 
For more information about the ANA, contact us at 719.632.2646, 
ana@money.org or visit us online at www.MONEY.org. 
 
 


